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Mass Readings  
 

Sunday - Jer 20:10-13/Rom 
5:12-15/Mt 10:26-33  

8AM - Don Desmond †  
11AM - Lilia Portel (int) 
 

Monday - 2 Kgs 17:5-8, 13-
15a, 18/Mt 7:1-5  

No Mass 
  

Tuesday - 2 Kgs 19:9-11, 14-21, 
31-35, 36/Mt 7:6, 12-14  

No Mass  
 

Wednesday - Is 49:1-6/Acts 
13:22-26/Lk 1:57-66, 80  

8:00AM - Sylvia Louise    
      Kimball †  
 

Thursday - 2 Kgs 24:8-17/Mt 
7:21-29  

5:30 PM - Miriam Portel & 

       Laura Diaz 
 

Friday -2Kgs25:1-12/Mt8:1-4  
 

Saturday - Lam 2:2, 10-14, 
18-19/Mt 8:5-17  

5PM– Leroy Rebellon (int)  

Strength of a Mountain 

 

God took the strength of a mountain, 

The majesty of a tree, 

The warmth of a summer sun, 

The calm of a quiet sea, 

The generous soul of nature, 

The comforting arm of night, 

The wisdom of the ages, 

The power of the eagle's flight, 

The joy of a morning in spring, 

The faith of a mustard seed, 

The patience of eternity, 

The depth of a family need, 

Then God combined these qualities, 

When there was nothing more to add, 

He knew His masterpiece was complete, 

And so, He called it ... Dad 

- Author Unknown  

We want to welcome Archbishop 

Gregory John Hartmayer, O.F.M. 

Conv to the Catholic Center at UGA. 

Thank you for joining us this Sunday 

us as we bid a heartfelt farewell to 

our dear friars. We look forward to 

many more visits as our new 

Archbishop! 

This morning our shiny 
new stove/oven was 

delivered! Thank you for 
the generosity of our 

Social Graces and 
amazing Catholic Center 
members for making this 

upgrade possible!  
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Edward Adrian, Vicky Allen, Rosilyn Andrews, Bob Brownlie, Shirley Bundy, Bill Burden, Grace Byrne, Brian Carr, 
Marty Connell, Lori Craig, Norma d'Azzo, Betty DeGuilo, Elena Dekazos, Pilar Delaplane, George Dougherty,     
Julie Evans, Carlos Figueroa, Carol Garbon, Mildred George, Mikey Goodwin, Amy Hartwell, Kurt Huberty,         

Ann Johnson, Mikel Nicolo, Barbara O’Brien, Sharon Perrine, Tom Risher, Joel Rivera, Eileen Sapera, Carole Seeley, 
Jimmy Simons, Peggy Sudruth, Doug Tigert, Martha Tucker, and Joan Weiss. 

With deepest sympathy, our community prays for the souls of the faithful departed and for their loved ones 
especially Thomas Kerr and Dorothy Peltier. 

Pope Francis’ Prayer Intentions for June 
We pray that all those who suffer may find their way in life, allowing themselves to be touched by the Heart of Jesus.  

JUNE 21, 2020      TWELFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

WE LIFT UP IN PRAYER 

GRADUATE STUDENT/YOUNG PROFESSIONAL  
FELLOWSHIP (GSYPF) BIBLE STUDY 

The GSYPF Bible study will meet via Zoom on Monday, June 29 at 7:00PM to discuss Chapter 1 in 
the study guide "Genesis 37-50: Joseph the Dreamer." Newcomers are always welcome.  For more 

info, contact Christy Sinksen at 706-613-0921 or csinksen@uga.edu. 

FRIARS FAREWELL DRIVE-BY 

Join us on June 27 from 6:30 to 8:00 PM for our Friars Farewell! Drive through the Catholic Center 
parking lot, decorate your cars and make signs as we say a socially distanced farewell to Father 
Frank & Father Casey! In lieu of gifts, you are welcome to donate on Father Frank and Father 

Casey’s behalf to St. Peter Claver Catholic School in Macon, GA. All details on how to donate are 
on our website homepage! 

CATHOLIC CENTER DOOLEY CLASSIC 

We are excited to announce our 18th Annual Catholic Center Dooley Classic! This years golf tournament will take 
place on Monday, August 24 at the Georgia Club.  Generous fairways, meticulously manicured greens, and gorgeous 
hardwood trees make The Georgia Club one of the top-rated golf courses in the country. Proceeds will directly benefit 

The Catholic Student Association and our Center Outreach. We are working on plans to insure the safety of our 
players and volunteers. Food will be boxed individually, golf cart numbers will be increased and teams will be 

encouraged to socially distance throughout the tournament. For more information, to register, or to be a sponsor, 
please email bulletin@ccatuga.org or visit our website. 

THANK YOU BOOKS  

If you would like to be included in our Thank you books for Father Frank and Father Casey, it’s not too late! Notes 
and photos can still be emailed to bulletin@ccatuga.org until June 21.  Thank you to everyone who has already sent 

us their heartfelt photos and letters!  

mailto:csinksen@uga.edu

